
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
ANN ARBOR MUNICIPAL AIRPORT ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

The City of Ann Arbor has scheduled a Public Information Meeting from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. on 
Thursday, January 26, 2017 in the basement conference room at the Ann Arbor City Hall, 301 E. Huron Street, 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104. 

An Environmental Assessment (EA) was prepared in 2010 to evaluate the social, economic, and 
environmental aspects of proposed improvements to the Ann Arbor Municipal Airport. The proposed 
improvements focus on shifting and extending Runway 6/24, the primary runway, to address the needs of the 
existing critical aircraft that use the airport. Alternatives were developed to provide options for 
extending the existing runway by 795 feet, from 3,505 feet to 4,300 feet, while extending the existing 
parallel taxiway to the same length.   

The original 2010 Environmental Assessment has been revised and updated, however the proposed 
improvements have not changed between the original 2010 EA and the recently revised EA. 

The revised EA is available for public review starting today until February 10, 2017 at the following 
locations: 

Ann Arbor Municipal Airport 
801 Airport Drive 
Ann Arbor, MI 48108 

Ann Arbor Public Library 
343 S. Fifth Avenue 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 

Ann Arbor Municipal Airport website 

Ann Arbor City Hall 
301 E. Huron Street 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 

Pittsfield Township Administrative Offices 
6201 W. Michigan Avenue 
Ann Arbor, MI 48108 
 
 
 http://www.a2gov.org/departments/fleet-facility/Airport/Pages/AirportNewsProjects.aspx 

MDOT – Office of Aeronautics website 

http://www.michigan.gov/aero/ 

The purpose of the Public Information Meeting is to answer questions regarding the revised EA, or the 
Preferred Alternative, and to solicit constructive input from interested citizens regarding the social, 
economic, and environmental impacts of the proposed improvements. Maps, drawings and other 
pertinent information, including the EA document, will be available for public information. Please take an 
opportunity to review the EA at one of the locations listed above prior to the meeting as there will be no 
formal presentation.  Written comments may be submitted during the Public Information Meeting or may be 
mailed or e-mailed to the following address. All comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. on February 10, 
2017 to be included in the study record. 

Contact Name:  Mr. Steve Houtteman 
Contact Address: Office of Aeronautics 

Michigan Department of Transportation 
2700 Port Lansing Road 
Lansing, MI 48906 

Email Address:  HouttemanS@michigan.gov 

http://www.a2gov.org/departments/fleet-facility/Airport/Pages/AirportNewsProjects.aspx
http://www.michigan.gov/aero/
mailto:HouttemanS@michigan.gov

